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Date: 17/10/2022 

 

October half term Activities for students in Year 7 – 10 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I am writing to inform you about the exciting days that we have planned for students in Year 7 – 10 during 
the October half term which are all free of charge. 

 

 
Monday 24th October Tuesday 25th October Wednesday 26th 

October 
Activity Film Club and/or Cooking Club You 

can sign up for film or cooking club or 
both. 

Trip to Royal Windsor Sports Bonanza 

Description  
Film club: Watch 
a movie on the 
big screen whilst 
enjoying some 
popcorn with 
friends. 

 
Cooking club: Learn 
how to prepare 
some healthy and 
nutritious meals. 

Travel to Royal 
Windsor on the school 
minibus. Have a picnic 
in Virginia water and 
visit Windsor Great 
Park. 

Join the PE 
department and play a 
mixture of Football, 
Basketball, Danish 
Longball, Capture the 
Flag, Table Tennis, 
Rounders and 
Trampolining. 

Time Morning: 
9:30am – 12pm 
Afternoon: 
12:45 – 2:30pm 

Morning: 9:30am – 
12pm 
Afternoon: 12:45 – 
2:30pm 

Depart school 8am. 
Return to school 3pm. 

9:30am – 2:30pm 

Spaces 40 40 15 60 

Year groups 7-10 7-10 7-10 7-10 

Lunch Bring packed 
lunch 

Bring packed lunch Bring packed lunch Bring packed lunch 

Clothing Non-uniform Non-uniform Non-uniform Sports clothes or PE kit 

 

 
To sign up for these free activities, please log into Arbor and provide consent for your child. This is on a first 
come, first served basis as there are limited spaces for each activity. We anticipate lots of interest, so to 
avoid disappointment, we will contact parents and carers the day before the activity to confirm your child’s 
attendance. If your child is no longer able to attend, their place will be offered to another student on the 
waiting list. 
The closing date for sign up is 9am Thursday 20 October. 

 
Kind regards, 



Ms Byrne 
Assistant Principal 

Walthamstow Academy 

Billet Road 
Walthamstow 
London 
E17 5DP 

t: 020 8527 3750 

e: info@walthamstow-academy.org 
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